
Monday, Aug.17, 2015
6-8pm

The City of Agoura Hills, Las Virgenes Municipal Water District, and Las Virgenes Unified School District 
would like to invite you to the Water Conservation Summit, to be held at the Agoura Hills Events Center  

on Monday, August 17th at 6pm. Come join us and learn about how your elected representatives and  
local agency officials are working to ensure long-term sustainability of our most vital water resource.  

Also included in the event is the Conservation Expo, where local vendors and businesses will be  
available to discuss face-to-face how you can personally make a difference in this effort.  

This event is offered at no cost for anyone wishing to attend. We only ask that those  
interested in attending RSVP for this event by visiting the City of Agoura Hills’ website  

at www.ci.agoura-hills.ca.us or by calling 818-597-7322. Please mark 
your calendars. We look forward to seeing you there!

Agoura Hills Recreation & Events Center 
29900 Ladyface Ct., Agoura Hills CA 91302
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